
From the Principal's Desk— Tina Coumbe Issue #19 Thursday  26th of November 2020 

 

 

 

 
 

Friday 27th Nov Swimming notes due.           Thursday 3rd Dec Prep Transition 

 

Tuesday 1st Dec Prep Transition 

 

Friday 4th December Awards Zoom Assembly 

2:30pm 

Meeting ID: 925 9095 4985 

Passcode: CPPS 

Wednesday 2nd Dec Prep Transition 

 

Monday 7th December Swimming Program starts 

 

I hope you have had a great week. We have certainly had some spectacular weather. 

We were eagerly awaiting the new department of Education 

Operations  Guide to arrive and it came in last night. 

There are a number of exciting changes for us: 

  Parents are now able to come back on site as of          

Monday. We ask that you still socially distance and 

please do not gather in large groups. We still ask that 

you remain outside of the classrooms. We know a lot of 

your children have developed a large amount of              

independence by walking to you outside of the 

grounds and we would love to encourage that as much 

as possible and help your little ones continue with this 

independence. 

 We are thrilled to be able to have parents attend                

Graduation. There will be limits on this due to the 

space. Stay tuned to hear more about this. 

 We will be able to have our transitions on site with                  

larger groups now and we are looking forward to                   

having all of our preps for 2021 meeting next week. 

 We will continue to run our assemblies on Zoom for the rest of the year due to space capacity 

in the hall.  

 We are busy organising the end of the year as well as getting organised for the beginning of 

next year. I am hoping to be able to send out a Term 1  2021 calendar by the end of the year 

with a number of dates on it. 

Have a great weekend. 

Tina xxx 

 

CANTEEN NEWS 

The end of the year is fast                 

approaching and we are no                  

longer replacing stock in the                   

canteen. For the rest of the year 

there will no sausage rolls or Dixie 

cups. We apologise for any                     

inconvenience this may cause. 



 

 

Iannah Anderson PV 

Lily Short PV 

Billie Farrell PV 

Miela Slipais 1/2D 

Tyler Guest 1/2D 

Eliza Kyle 1/2J 

Tony Leary 1/2J 

Ava Lyddy 1/2S 

Cooper Southey-Diphoorn 1/2S 

Hunter Baxter-Findlay 3/4E 

Ameirah Ryan 3/4E 

Orders due no later than 

Monday 30th November 

This is the last Book Club order for 

2020 

 

Swimming Timetable 

 

Monday 7th December– Friday 11th                       

December 

5/6B— 9:15am 

5/6G– 10:00am 

3/4E– 10:45am 

3/4H– 12:00pm 

1/2D– 12:45pm 

1/2J 1:15pm 

1/2S– 1:45 

Prep- 2:15PM 



 

 

 

 

 

Throughout November the two 3/4 grades (3/4E and 3/4H) thought we could make a 
difference. We participated in a program called “Reverse Advent Calendar” by MSFIN 
(Mums Supporting Families In Need). We made a hamper by asking each student to                    

donate an item to give to a family in need. We made 2 complete hampers to donate to 
help families in need. This year has been very hard on some families and I just think this is 

a nice thing we could do. So on behalf of the two classes we hope this helps.   

 
From Crib Point Primary School and thank you for giving us a chance to help.  

  

From Zayne. S  



 


